
   

  
  

Мr. A.I. Bastrykin, Head of the Investigative Committee of Russia,
instructed to submit a report on the progress and results of the
inspection related to the fight occurred in Moscow Oblast

 

  

A message was posted on social media about a mass brawl among migrants in one of the warehouses
of a Commercial Company. The argument arose because of the place in the queue for examination.

On this fact, the Investigating Authorities of the Investigative Directorate of the Russian Federation
for Moscow Oblast organized a procedural inspection.

Mr. A.I. Bastrykin, Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia, instructed Mr. A.Yu.
Starikov, Head of the Investigative Directorate of the IC of Russia for Moscow Oblast, to submit a
report on the progress of the inspection and the circumstances of the incident.
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